Winston, Kathy

From: Winter, Kelli [Kelli. Winter@fccenvironmental.com]

Sent: Friday, July 17, 2009 9:21 AM

To: Winston, Kathy

Cc: Korzekwinski, Bernard

Subject: Response to Warning Letter #09-0056HW05SED
Attachments: Response to Warning Letter #09-0056HWO06SED Jul 1 09.pdf
Ms. Winston,

Attached please find a short response to Warning Letter #09-0056 HWO06SED. | did not d|scuss each area of concern
since we will discuss those on Monday. Thank you for your time.

See you Monday (7/20}), 1:30pm at your office.

Have a great day!

Kelli R. Winter , CHMM

Environmental Health & Safety Manager, Southeast
Hydrocarbon Recovery Services Inc. d.b.a. FCC Environmental
105 S. Alexander Street

Plant City, FL 33563

813-754-1504 ext. 3129 office

813-478-0282 cell

813-764-8914 fax

"Forgiveness is the single most important key to achieving happiness."

Confidentiality Note: This e-mail message and any attachments to it are intended only for the named
recipients and may contain confidential information. If you are not one of the intended recipients,
please do not duplicate or forward this e-mail message and immediately delete it from your computer.
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Hydrocarbon Recovery Services Inc
105 S. Alexander Street
Plant City, FL 33563

Kathy Winston

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast District

400 North Congress Avenue, Suite 200

West Palm Beach, FL 33401-2913

July 17, 2009
Re: Warning Letter #09-0056HWO06SED

Ms. Winston,

We are in receipt of the above-referenced Warning Letter, dated July 1, 2009. The letter
concerns possible violations observed at our facility located at 1280 NE 48_th Street, Pompano
Beach during a Hazardous Waste Inspection conducted on October 13, 2008. The Branch
Manager, Bernie Korzekwinski, became aware of the possible violations shortly after the
inspection. He provided documentation and photographs, as requested, to address each concern.
We feel we have acted in good faith to correct the possible violations and should not be assessed
the full penalty of $23,721.00 plus $500 for costs and expenses, as proposed in the Warning

Letter.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. If you have further questions or

concerns, please contact me as indicated below.

Sincerely,

mnter, CHMM

Environmental Health & Safety Manager, SE
105 S. Alexander Street '

Plant City, FL 33563

813-754-1504 ext. 3129

813-764-8914 fax
kelli.winter@fccenvironmental.com



